
The MMS Board of Trustees recently voted to provide dedicated “family-friendly”

space at the House of Delegates meetings (beginning with A-17) to allow MMS

members with children the option to remotely view the proceedings of the House

of Delegates meetings.

In addition, the Board approved a directive to gather information on best

practices from other associations on providing family-friendly services at business

meetings to inform the preparation and conduct of a survey of its membership to

determine member need, potential participation/utilization, and resources needed

to provide these services, with a report back to the Board of Trustees at its

September 2017 meeting.

DETAILS
DATE/TIMES/LOCATION Thursday, April 27, 2017, 7:30 AM – 10:30 AM

(Seaport World Trade Center – Dartmouth)

Saturday, April 29, 2017, 9:00 AM – 3:00 PM
(Seaport Hotel – Liberty)

PRE-REGISTRATION Pre-registration is required. Please complete form online
here: Family-Friendly HOD
(https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/X7V9R5P)

QUESTIONS? Contact Linda Healy, lhealy@mms.org (781) 434-7008 or
Annemarie Tucker, atucker@mms.org (781) 434-7332

Use of this space is for remote viewing of the onsite live HOD proceedings only.

Users/or their designee accept responsibility at all times for the care and

supervision of children utilizing the space. No other services are provided.
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